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									Date: 07.06.24




Dear Parents/carers,

I hope you all had a great May half-term, enjoying time with friends and family. Following the recent communication from the Governing Body, it is a privilege to write and formally introduce myself to you as the Headteacher of Creswell Infant and Nursery School from September. Acknowledging that change can bring apprehension, I want to assure you that it also presents an opportunity for reflection and celebration of achievements. With over a decade of teaching experience, many of which have been in leadership positions across Nottinghamshire, I feel privileged to have been appointed by the Governing Body and Local Authority to continue the successes under Mrs. Dodd's leadership and look forward to the continued partnership with you all as parents and carers. With a committed team of staff, a supportive governing body, and, most importantly, remarkable children, I am excited for our journey ahead.
I want to assure you that I am wholeheartedly committed to ensuring your child, which you have entrusted into our care, receives the best possible education and care just as I wish for my own children. Together with the dedicated Creswell team, we will continue to strive for excellence where your child is proud and excited to attend each and every day. 
During this half-term, I will be visiting the school to ensure a seamless transition from Mrs. Dodd and to meet all the amazing children of Creswell Infant and Nursery School. I’m excited to meet each of you and should you see me at the school gates, please feel free to introduce yourself. 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me through the school office. I look forward to writing to you all again in September.


Best wishes, 
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Mr. Webster.
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